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August 17, 2021
1. Name



Company Name
Address
Address
Re:
1. Welcoming Home Our Heroes Golf Outing August 17, 2021
2. This letter serves as a written receipt of your donation.  Please print this letter and retain for your records.
2. Dear Name:

3. We kindly acknowledge, with great thanks, your contribution of $$$, representing the cost of # of golfers who participated in our August 17, 2020 golf event, or your generous donation of - $$$ or contribution of    . 
Your gracious support helped raise funds for a designated wounded U. S. Veteran chosen by the Veterans Administration.   We confirm that no goods or services were provided by our organization in return for the abovementioned contribution(s).

This event was extremely successful and we recognize the significance of your donation toward our mission.  The event raised a significant amount of money that we are providing to the Veteran over a 12 month term, in coordination with his case worker at the VA, to assist with his college expenses.  We can report to you the overwhelming thanks that we received from this Veteran who was genuinely appreciative to everyone who played a role in this event.

On behalf of all of the volunteers who worked so diligently prior to, on the day of the event, and who continue to provide support, we thank you for your generous and well-recognized participation.

Sincerely,

Welcoming Home Our Heroes, Ltd.

Joseph Grignoli



John Curran
Director/Co-Chairman Golf Event
Director/Co-Chairman Golf Event
* Please note:                

Under section 170 c of the Internal Revenue Code, donations such as yours are tax deductible as allowed by law.  All but $170 (for golf and dinner) is tax-deductible as allowed by law.  If you did not participate in the golf and dinner portion of the event, your entire contribution is tax deductible.

Welcoming Home our Heroes, c/o American River Group, 25 Dubon Court, Farmingdale, NY 11735   (631) 396-6800
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